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Once finalized, modified plans must be posted on the BOCES, school district, charter school, 
religious or independent school, or ASEP’s public website in a location that is easily located for 
students, parents, teachers, administrators, and other community stakeholders; provided that if 
a religious or independent school or ASEP does not have a public website, those schools may 
identify an online platform (e.g. social media group or post, file sharing service, email listserv) 
that allows modified plans to be directly communicated to students, parents or legal guardians, 
school staff, and visitors.  All efforts should be made to make the revised plans available in the 
dominant language(s) spoken by the school community.  
 
The New York State Education Department (NYSED) does not review or approve revisions to 
reopening plans.  Local health departments are charged with ensuring the enforcement of the 
minimum standards described in the Updated Interim COVID-19 Guidance for Schools.  
 
However, the Updated Interim COVID-19 Guidance for Schools requires that the Revised 
School Reopening Plans be “shared” with NYSED in addition to local health departments.  
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Attachment A  

How to Submit the “Safe Return to In -Person Learning Plan”  Survey in the SED 
Monitoring and Vendor Performance System  

 
The Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan survey may be accessed in the SED Monitoring 
and Vendor Performance System by completing the following steps:  
 

1. Go to the NYSED Business Portal; 
2. Click on the “Log In” button 
3. Enter your username and password 
4. Click on “SED Monitoring and Vendor Performance System” under My   

Applications 
5. Select “View Surveys for Surveys for School Closure” 
6. Find the report titled “Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan” 
7. Click on ‘view’ to begin/continue to input information 

 
If you have any questions regarding the requirements for the Safe Return to In-Person Learning 
Plan survey submission, please reach out to NYSED program staff via email at 
ReopeningPlans@nysed.gov.  
 

https://portal.nysed.gov/abp
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